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September 15, 2016

Via Email Only

Maine Department of Agriculture, Conservation, and Forestry
Maine Board of Pesticides Control

Attn: Raymond Connors, Manager of Compliance

28 State House Station

Augusta, ME 04333-0028

Raymond.g.connors@maine.gov

Re:  Inspection Number: 150710MLPO1; Inspection Date: 7/10/15
Dear Mr. Connors:

Thank you for forwarding the packet of information concerning the upcoming September
23 Maine Board of Pesticides Control meeting so promptly.

In preparation for the meeting, I want to assure that a recording is made in a form
susceptible to transcription in the event that there is a need for subsequent court action. My
review of the Board’s regulations seems to indicate that all such proceedings are recorded.
Would you please confirm that a recording will be made? If it is not currently the Board’s
intention to record the proceeding I would like to request that the portion of the meeting
concerning my clients Joseph and Caroline Fazekas be recorded. Please let me know if this is
something that cannot be arranged so that I can plan accordingly.

Finally, I enclose for your review two photos which my clients may wish to rely upon at
the hearing. The photos depict the same subjects shown in the photos appended to my letter of
July 14, 2016. These new images are simply clearer.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.

Sincerely, v :
W

Ryan P. Dumais
RPD/ajh

cc: Joseph and Caroline Fazekas
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